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Dear Parent/Carers 
 
Learning Performance Seminars – Thursday 15th June 2015 
 
On Thursday 15th June 2015 Cardinal Pole has invited ‘Learning Performance Seminars’ in to 
provide our students with a seminar on study and revision skills. 
 
These seminars will take place from 8.55am until 11am for Group 1 and from 11am until 1.25pm 
for those in Group 2.  
 

 Group 1 are expected to register at 8.35am as usual and will be dismissed at 11am.  
 Group 2 are expected to arrive at school by 11am where they will be registered in the 

canteen. They will be dismissed at 1.25pm. 
 
Learning Performance Seminars has a proven track record in developing the skills required to 
prepare for GCSE examinations. I look forward to seeing the contribution they will make to your 
child’s examination success. 
 
Please note that failure to attend a session will be recorded as truancy. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr O’Donoghue 
Assistant Head of KS4 


